
A Knight's Folly
Friday, 08 June 2007



"Thank you all my lords and ladies for taking time to

have a read of my series, "Prince Of The North!" I

only wish I had more time to add more issues for you,

but don't worry they will show up as regularly as

possible." 

ENJOY! ;o)

Yours In Chivalry

Guillaume de Than

The House Of Than

P-E-R-D-U-R-A-B-O
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